Michael J. Geier, Chief of Police

April 13, 2020

All Community Members
APD Southeast Area Command
Albuquerque, NM

Dear Southeast Community:

I wanted to take the time to reach out to our community to provide assurance during this
time. I want to assure you the department has taken measures and implemented new
procedures to ensure our officers stay healthy and safe. Southeast officers are
extremely hard working and dedicated to our community and continue to provide our
community with the necessary police response during this time. At any time be assured
police will respond should any issue(s) arise, just be patient with our officers who
continue to provide the best service possible while remaining safe so they can continue
to serve.

400 Roma NW
As you know all social gatherings such as neighborhood association meeting, business
coalition meetings, CPC meetings, etc. have been suspended. My team stands
committed to address any issues that arise outside the scope of immediate police

Albuquerque response. As usual, I am always available and will provide whatever help or resources I
can. If there is anything that any of you need, please do not hesitate to reach out to me
or our Crime Prevention Specialist. Jose Brionez, jbrionez@cabg.gov, 256-2050.

New Mexico 87102 ) .
Please, let’s all do our part to keep a safe social distance and stay home.
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